
2023 IRS Form 1099-M 

 

You have entered on your FAFSA that you had income that was reported on a 

1099-M form.   

 

If this is correct then you will need to submit this form to the financial aid office, 

along with all other requested documents so that your financial aid can be 

processed. 

 

If this is incorrect then you will need to log into your FAFSA and correct the 

information that you submitted.  Once you make these changes please keep in 

mind that it will take 3 business days for Klamath Community College to receive 

your updated FAFSA. 

 

If you have any questions please contact financial aid at 541-880-2352, or 

finaid@klamathcc.edu 


